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Orthodontic Benefit Changes 
 
Policy Summary:  
 
The Vermont Medicaid Program proposes to establish maximum units for limited and 
comprehensive orthodontic services. Vermont Medicaid members who receive one unit of 
limited orthodontic services will be eligible to receive up to three units of comprehensive 
orthodontic treatment as medically necessary. The maximum orthodontic benefit is four units.  
 
This change is being made to allow for phased treatment, so members receive, and providers are 
reimbursed for medically necessary orthodontic treatments. The limits can be exceeded when 
medically necessary. Prior authorization and documentation of medical necessity is required.   
 
Effective Date: 
October 1, 2024 
 
Authority/Legal Basis:     
Medicaid State Plan 
 
Population Affected:  
Medicaid children under age 21 and individuals who are pregnant or 12 months postpartum.  
     
Fiscal Impact:  
The estimated gross annualized budget impact is $36,432. 
 
Public Comment Period: 
September 26, 2024 – October 26, 2024 
 
Send comments to: 
Medicaid Policy Unit  
280 State Drive, Center Building 
Waterbury, VT 05671-1000 
 
Or submit via e-mail to AHS.MedicaidPolicy@vermont.gov.  
 
To be added to the GCR email list, send an email to AHS.MedicaidPolicy@vermont.gov.  

https://humanservices.vermont.gov/about-us/medicaid-administration/medicaid-state-plan
mailto:AHS.MedicaidPolicy@vermont.gov
mailto:AHS.MedicaidPolicy@vermont.gov


  

 

 
Additional Information:  
 
Vermont Medicaid Dental Fee Schedule 
 
Vermont Medicaid Dental Supplement   
 
Dental Evaluation Tools, Clinical Criteria, and Prior Authorization Forms 

 

https://vtmedicaid.com/#/feeSchedule
https://vtmedicaid.com/assets/manuals/DentalSupplement.pdf
https://dvha.vermont.gov/forms-manuals/forms/dental-prior-authorization-forms
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